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August 1, 2013

MEMORANDUM TO FILE

The purpose of this memorandum is to note for the record that pursuant to Los Angeles
Administrative Code Section 10.5(a), the City Council did not disapprove the supplemental
agreements to Contract No. 111835 with NASA Services, Inc. and Contract No. 111836 with
Universal Waste Systems, Inc. to provide collection and processing of recyclable materials from
multi-family residences within the prescribed 60 day time-frame, therefore the contracts are
deemed approved.
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